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Quote of the Week! 

‘Success is not how high you have 
climbed, but how you make a positive 
difference to the world’. - ROY T. 
BENNETT 

 

Notices 
 
Multi Skills and Football Club will not be 
running as an after school club starting from 
next week. This is to help keep bubbles 
separate with the rising amount of positive 
COVID cases in Cumbria.  
 
Please have a look on ParentMail for the 
letter regarding wraparound for more 
information! 

How to stay in contact with us and keep 
informed on what’s going on in school:  

School office: 01946 820320 

Email: admin@st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk 

Via or Facebook page or our website                 

https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk/ 

 

Opening/Closing Times   

Nursery: 8.45am – 3.15pm 

Reception, Years 1 and 2: 8.45am -2.45pm 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 8.50am – 3.00pm 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

NURSERY: Tommy Blacklock & Kane 

Taylorson & Orla Pooley 

RECEPTION: Rory Telford 

YEAR 1: Troy Corkhill  

YEAR 2: Nancy Gilmore  

YEAR 3: Reece Thirlaway 

YEAR 4: Jessica Devine 

YEAR 5: Noah Rutherford 

YEAR 6: Lucy Bridge 
 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

 

Forest School Updates:  

Forest School After-School Club will continue in 
year group bubbles. Please see the allocated dates 
for each year group below: 

Tuesday 29th June – Year 5 

Tuesday 6th July – Year 1  

Tuesday 13th July – Year 2 

Please book and pay for your child’s place on 
Parent Mail as places are limited.  

Reminders 

If your child is off school for any reason, please 
phone the school office to make either Miss McCabe 
or Mrs Parr aware of your child’s absence. 

Dinner forms are sent out every Monday for the 
following week. Please remember that the deadline 
for completion is every Friday 12 noon! 

Please remember to keep the office informed of any 
changes to medical conditions, emergency contact 
numbers & email addresses via the school email 
address. 
 
Next week we will be sending new contact forms 
out to everyone. Please make sure these are 
completed and returned to school by Monday 12th 
July.  
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